
Presentation College 

Headford 

Co. Galway 

093 35408 

office@presheadford.ie 

www.presheadford.ie 

 

12th December 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

We wish to outline for you our arrangements for the Mock examinations for Junior and 

Leaving Certificate students.  We want to replicate the State examination experience as 

accurately as we can, so we are opting for the State exam regime once again.  This 

involves the use of high-quality exam papers and the external correction of scripts by 

experienced correctors. 

 

Dates for these examinations are from Monday January 23rd to Friday February 3rd for 

Junior and Leaving Cert students. These dates are provisionally set and may be subject 

to change. A timetable will be published after Christmas. 

 

The cost of Mock exams for all exam students is: 

 €110 for Junior Cycle students  €130 for Leaving Cert Students 

which can now be paid through the school website on our payment portal PAYNOW.  

Can we kindly ask that full payment is received before the examinations commence. Please 

be aware that the cost of Mock examinations is not covered for medical card holders. 

 

Students should be present at all times during the Mock Exams and normal school rules 

apply. Any student who does not present for scheduled examinations will be deemed to 

have absented themselves from school. A detailed school report of results will follow. 

We trust we will have your full co-operation in all aspects of the examination process.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

       

           

Orla Jackson     Helen Gibbons 

Acting Principal    Examinations Co-ordinator 
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